
Governance Committee:  

• We have reviewed the M.O.U. and found that what we have previously proposed is clear and to 
the point. We are under the assumption that we are waiting for a response from the town, and 
that nothing more can be done until we hear back from them. We are looking at other topics 
that we can take on.  Any suggestions would be appreciated. 


